
Elmstead Parish Council – August 2022 

Tendring  

On 15th July GS attended Cabinet. 

On 18th July GS and AW attend the T&CBGC Joint Committee at the Stadium 

where GS spoke at the Meeting. 

On 19th AW attended planning training by Zoom. 

On 19th AW attended a Councillor Development Session on Renewables. 

On 20th July AW attended the Tendring Community Fund Portfolio Holder 

Working Party by Zoom. 

Again on 20th AW attended an All Member Briefing on levelling up by Zoom. 

On 21st AW attended Licencing and Registration Committee to talk about taxi 

fares and updated TDC’s Licencing Policy. 

On 2nd August AW attended a planning visit and committee in the evening – 

applications were in Dovercourt and Manningtree. 

Ian Davidson continues to email out the latest Covid information. 

 

Elmstead 

To be reported on at the Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gary and Ann Councillors for Elmstead– August 2022 



 

 
 


